
3 June 2024 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

PUBLICATION DATE: 4 June 2024 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

The Florida State College at Jacksonville Foundation Board of Directors will hold 
their hybrid Quarterly Board of Directors meeting on Wednesday, June 5, 2024, at 
11:30 am in person at 401 W. State Street, Room T140, Jacksonville, FL 32202. The 
meeting can be joined virtually via Webex:  

 For Public Access:  

    Meeting number (access code): 2439 697 2873 

                                           Meeting password: 5Jak7MWPRY4    

Copies of the agenda will be available for inspection on and after June 5, 2024. 
Copies are available upon written request and submission of payment of charges for 
duplication. 

All objections to this notice or the propriety of the scheduled Regular Meeting should 
be filed in writing with the Executive Director, Florida State College Foundation, on 
or before June 5, 2024. It is important to note that objections filed after this date may 
not be considered. 

Florida State College at Jacksonville upholds a strong commitment to equality and 
does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, disability, color, 
ethnicity, national origin, religion, gender, age, sex, sexual orientation/expression, 
marital status, veteran status, pregnancy or genetic information in its programs or 
activities. 

If special accommodations are required, please advise the Foundation within 24 hours 
of the meeting. 

FLORIDA STATE COLLEGE AT JACKSONVILLE FOUNDATION, INC. 

Ebony West, Foundation Support Manager  
FSCJ Foundation 
904-632-3237 


